
  
 

PS3 Service: Berthing delay for vessel San Francisco Bridge 0040E // Update 1 

Customer Advisory # MUM/2019-2020/181

 
25th March 2020 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We have been given to understand from GTI Terminal that PS3 service vessel San Francisc
o Bridge 0040E is expected to berth on 29th March 2020 @ 0200hrs at GTI (Original Vessel 
ETA at GTI was 26th March @ 1400hrs). 

Further understand due to delay in berthing, GTI has still not open the reefer gates and 
gates are only open for dry units for said vessel. 
 
We shall revert with the reefer gates opening & final CY Cut-off details once advised by GTI. 
 
ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting 
your valuable business to ONE. 
  
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative 
or Customer Service desk for additional information.  
 
 

For, Ocean Network Express(India) Private Ltd. 
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